
Public Notice 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Zoning Board of Adjustment will hold a public hearing at 7:00 

p.m. on Tuesday, April 24, 2018 at the Town Hall Meeting Room, 46 Main Street (Chamberlin 

Street entrance), Greenville, NH concerning a request by Robert Tirrell for an equitable waiver 

of dimensional requirements for the property located at 44 Pleasant Street, Tax Map 4 Lot 27, 

from Section 2, Table 2-1 of the zoning ordinance, which requires a minimum lot line setback of 

15 feet in the Residential District. The applicant seeks a waiver for a previously constructed deck 

which does not meet the setback requirement. 

 

The Application for Appeal is available for review on our website at www.greenvillenh.org and 

at the Town offices during official business hours. 

 

http://www.greenvillenh.org/

